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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are excited to let you know that we are in the process of booking the Year 4 camping trip. The 
dates we will be going are Wednesday 12th July – Friday 14th July. This will mean the children will 
come to school on the Wednesday (usually at normal time) with their camping gear and will return 
before the end of the school day on Friday.  
 
We will try to keep costs down and hope that the trip will not exceed £145pp. The total costs include 
rent for the campsite, activities and all food and drink except packed lunch for the first day. We will 
let you know closer to the time how and what to pay the school. Please feel free to contact the 
school (as with other trips) if you would like support and/or advice on payments for this trip.  
 
We are hoping to join forces with Greatstone Primary School and share the campsite with their Year 
4 children. In the past we have shared with other schools so we thought this would be a brilliant 
opportunity for the federation.  
 
We have had to rearrange some of the activities that would normally happen due to companies 
changing their facilities. We are still completing an activity day at Betteshanger Park which the 
children last year really enjoyed and we will be taking part in some water sports activities (not at 
Dover as they are not able to cater for us anymore but somewhere local to the campsite).  
 
The campsite is called Kearsney Campsite and is situated in Dover. It is a facility the school, and many 
other schools, have used for years. Last year’s camp was very successful and a range of adults who 
attended the trip last year will be accompanying us again this year.  
 
We will book in some parent information evenings for you to come along to so that you can hear 
about the agenda in more detail and ask any questions you may have.  
 
As with other trips, we are happy to discuss your child’s personal needs in regards to our time away 
from school. Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher if you have any urgent 
questions. Otherwise, we are very excited to be taking our children away with us again and hope for 
another successful and enjoyable time away.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Year 4 Team 
 
 


